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February 7, 2018 

 

The Honorable City Council 

Malden Government Center 

110 Pleasant Street 

Malden, MA 02148 

 

Dear Members of the Council: 

 

Pursuant to M.G.L. Ch. 40, Section 8C, I hereby appoint Victoria Parsons, 37 Medford Street, 

Malden, Massachusetts as a member of the Conservation Commission, said term to commence 

upon her confirmation by the City Council, and to expire on February 7, 2021.  

 

Victoria’s degrees and certifications in environmental studies and sustainable development, 

along with her many years of experience in municipal and governmental planning, permitting, 

and public policy in both indoor and outdoor environments make her a perfect candidate for this 

Commission.. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

GARY CHRISTENSON 

Mayor 

 

cc: Victoria Parsons 

 Gary Stead, Conservation Commission Clerk 

 Anthony Chiccuarelli, Human Resources Director  

Melissa Smith, Human Resources Generalist 
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